HONOURABLE ALDERMAN MRS ANNE REGAN

18th September 2017

For the attention of Mr Mark Sheldon and Mr Adam Reynolds.

Dear Sirs.

I am writing to respectfully ask that serious consideration be given to reject the proposal to discontinue the present planting of our historic colourful flower beds.

The vibrant colourful flowers that are nationally renowned and admired by visitors from across the globe will be sadly missed. One only needs to observe the amount of photography during our summer months to know of the importance these beautiful gardens are to us all.

I am sure that our excellent Parks and Garden staff will be cut in numbers and the care of the proposed sustainable planting will be minimalistic, thus also expecting the demise of our nursery at Haydon Lane.

I ask that the strong views of the people of Cheltenham are listened to and acted upon. As a caring resident and past Mayor of this town I am so very disappointed at these draconian measures which will lessen the tourism attraction to our wonderful town.

Yours sincerely

Anne Regan

Ex-Mayor

Hon Alderman